
 

 
Tuesday 11 July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear parents, carers and families 
 
We apologise for the delay in drawing the PTA Summer Fayre Raffle.  
Please find on the below two sheets the draw.  Pupils in Reception 
Class, the Butterflies, really enjoyed themselves helping to draw the 
raffle at lunch time today.   
 
If you are a winner please collect your prize from the school office. 
 
The raffle raised £100 exactly! for the PTA funds and we would like to 
thank you very much for your support.  
 
Best wishes 
 
The PTA 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


